
Welcome to the August 2021 Newsletter for Handcross Bowls Club members. 

 
New Club Member 
Please welcome Karen Grove to the club; enjoy your bowls. 

 
Handcross 4s – The Les Jones Trophy 
The Handcross 4s took place on 31st July, and was a great success for the 
organizers, and all members who helped prepare the club and help on the day.  

The first winners of the new Les Jones Trophy were Dave’s Dragons a.k.a. 
Popes Mead. The raffle was a great success. Well done to all. 

 

Monthly Matches (MSL=Mid Sussex League) 
The following matches were played during July 2021: 

MSL Rotherfield  Home 13th July Won  6-4 
MSL  Horsham Park   Away 20th July Won  8-2  
MSL  Isle of Thorns  Home 26th July Lost  2-8   
MSL  St. Francis  Home  27th July Lost 0-10   
 Adastra  Home 3rd July 
 Henfield  Away 4th July  

Adastra  Away 10th July 
Burgess Hill  Away 11th July 
Billingshurst  Home 17th July 
Balcombe  Away 18th July 
Popes Mead  Home 21st July 
Southwater  Away 25th July Cancelled 
Brighton  Away 28th July 
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When nothing is going 
right, go left. 

Smile today, tomorrow 
could be worse. 


